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February 7, 2014 
 
 

Webinar 
 

 

HFS will not have our annual Provider User Meeting this year.  In order to meet our aggressive 

development schedule, we've decided it is best to take a year off from the Provider User Meeting. 

We will miss seeing all of our clients and the great feedback we receive.  

  

However, we remain committed to keeping our clients informed about features in the software and 

Medicare Cost Report issues.  We have come up with a webinar schedule to cover our features, 

twice over the year.  These sessions are free to our users.  You will have the flexibility to pick which 

session best fits into your schedule.  Our live sessions qualify for CPE.  We will record our sessions 

and make them available to you, but we are not approved to give CPE for the recorded session.      
 
 

We will offer the following HFS Feature WebEx sessions in 2014: 

  

2/18 Auditor 11:00-12:00 PST 

2/27 HFS/Toyon HCRIS Website 11:00-12:00 PST 

3/4 Automated Account Interface, API and Data Extractor 11:00-12:30 PST 

3/11  PS&R for Hospitals  11:00-12:30 PST 

4/9 Basics/HFS SaFE - MCR Storage  11:00-12:00 PST 

4/15 PS&R for Non-Hospital Users  11:00-12:00 PST 

6/17 Management Reports  11:00-12:00 PST 

8/13 Auditor  11:00-12:00 PST 

8/20 HFS/Toyon HCRIS Website  11:00-12:00 PST 

9/10 Automated Account Interface, API and Data Extractor  11:00-12:30 PST 

9/16  PS&R for Hospitals  11:00-12:30 PST 
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9/25 IRIS  11:00-12:00 PST 

10/7 Basics/HFS SaFE - MCR Storage  11:00-12:00 PST 

10/15 PS&R for Non-Hospital Users  11:00-12:00 PST 

12/10 Management Reports  11:00-12:00 PST 

   

The sessions through June have been made available for registration on our WebEx site or Click 

Here to be taken directly to the site.  Once on the site go to the "Upcoming" sessions tab.  This link 

is also always available at HFSSOFT.com under  Events | WebEx Schedule.     

  

In addition, as CMS issues transmittals and new forms we will prepare a WebEx and send you the 

invitation.  We also hope to host industry guest speakers.  If you are interested in making a 

presentation to HFS users, please e-mail us with your suggested subject.  
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001V5dD1o0dLQMeCGotGd1X-rcj-8d94QCiGmbJQSaoa8edTnRqngD4RNuTduPEsy81AuzqoFylQTmf0t3tFkIFG6C7vLGkar-KsNKU3El3PELYt45BtIjuWCDNR_Nloe-15aRaLe7SmrkcevuRuqNE4EMKZXFleiwzIG0u9z034ukEtTmpO3QIYRle1HegpTjuFOv31TDMBj04WUZsocF-9Lx0lQPqwFaKJuyKTC-BbX1e38WRNhdeZtF734xoccTqZWU-FR2hBfw=&c=5eE2s-flXlA5vPo7CHtXXKbX7wG6EIpm3QvKjZN4OEf8RkhjC37OZQ==&ch=5Az_sc6ED6yDoInUsTuxQkVRreZxUmHc5ie1O2s7CGtNIQfxuLGOCg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001V5dD1o0dLQMeCGotGd1X-rcj-8d94QCiGmbJQSaoa8edTnRqngD4RNuTduPEsy81AuzqoFylQTmf0t3tFkIFG6C7vLGkar-KsNKU3El3PELYt45BtIjuWCDNR_Nloe-15aRaLe7SmrkcevuRuqNE4EMKZXFleiwzIG0u9z034ukEtTmpO3QIYRle1HegpTjuFOv31TDMBj04WUZsocF-9Lx0lQPqwFaKJuyKTC-BbX1e38WRNhdeZtF734xoccTqZWU-FR2hBfw=&c=5eE2s-flXlA5vPo7CHtXXKbX7wG6EIpm3QvKjZN4OEf8RkhjC37OZQ==&ch=5Az_sc6ED6yDoInUsTuxQkVRreZxUmHc5ie1O2s7CGtNIQfxuLGOCg==

